
 

 

 

                 Welcome To 

Valor Christian College! 
School of the Spirit 
 

 

 
Chancellor Pastor Rod Parsley, all of our faculty, staff, and students join in welcoming 
you to Valor Christian College.  We hope that your stay here will be both pleasant and 
successful. 
 
This information has been prepared in an attempt to provide you with the information you 
will need to begin your studies at Valor Christian College and to explain those situations 
most frequently encountered by our international students.  Please take the time to read 
the information carefully. 
 
Valor Christian College (VCC) is an exciting international community. Our international 
staff members advise international students on a wide range of topics which include 
immigration matters, social and cultural differences, financial matters, and personal 
concerns.   
 
Our immigration office is open Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.  It is located in 
The Financial Aid Department on the college campus.  Our phone number is 837-4088.  
If you wish to meet with a staff member, you should call and make an appointment 
whenever possible or just stop by.  Be sure to bring your passport and immigration 
papers with you when you have questions about immigration regulations. 
 
IMPORTANT: There are other College rules and regulations you will need to follow.  
Please consult the College catalog and the Student Handbook on our website for 
guidelines.  If your plans change and you decide not to attend VCC, you are required by 
Immigration and Naturalization regulations to return the Certificate of Eligibility (Form I-
20) to our office. 
 
If you need more information or have any questions please contact us at (614)837-4088 
or at our e-mail address financialaid@valorcollege.edu or 
admissions@valorcollege.edu 
 
Again, welcome to Valor Christian College, and best wishes for a successful academic, 
personal and spiritual experience. 
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